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From: John Thompson <thompsonjohng@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 26 September 2022 11:37 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Cc: development@dorset.tas.gov.au; McCrossen, Samuel; Kim Eastman; j.lenord91

@hotmail.com; cheriann.w@gmail.com
Subject: Dorset Draft LPS - Updated response to Section 35F Report on Rep No 10 - 

Conservation Landholders Tasmania

Attention: Commissioner Ann Cunningham - Delegate (Chair) - Dorset Draft LPS Assessment 

Dear Commissioner Cunningham 

I wish to provide an update to Conservation Landholders Tasmania's response to the Section 35F Report on 
our representation which was emailed to the Commission on 12 September 2022. 

Since making this submission the owners of the covenanted properties at 1425 and 1453 Forester Road, 
North Scottsdale, (Representations 3 and 6 respectively) that were the subject of our submission, have 
withdrawn their support for the proposed rezoning of their two properties ( CT 133542/2 and 133542/1) to 
Landscape Conservation. Conservation Landholders Tasmania always respects the wishes of the landowners 
and therefore requests that the Commission disregard our Section 35F Report response submission with 
respect to these two properties. 

We understand the Dorset Planning Authority will have provided written evidence of these landowners' 
support for the application of the Rural Zone and Priority Vegetation Area overlay to their properties in their 
submission in response to your Direction to the Planning Authority on this matter dated 8 September 2022. 

Your sincerely 

John 

--  
John Thompson 
on behalf of the Board of Trustees, CLT Trust 

Phone  0424 055 125 
Email   thompsonjohng@gmail.com 


